
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
Spring Break is almost here. Among other things, re-
port cards are here. Your child’s report card has two 
main aspects. One is to show you how your child is 
doing compared to expectations for that grade level 
and the other is to suggest what your child needs to 
improve on. The term two or March report cards are 
important in both of these areas. If you have any 
questions about the reports or would like to meet 
with your child’s teacher, please call the school to 
make arrangements. The next four months will be 
busy, and they inevitably fly by. Please do pay close 
attention to the report card comments, including 
how to support you child at home. 

 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Riana Robinson 
Principal 

Hidden Valley Elementary 

School Newsletter 

March 2, 2015 Newsletter #7 

HVS School Council 

News 
The HVS School Council meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, March 10th at 6:00 
p.m. in the School Library.  All parents 
are welcome.  

Administration E-Mail: 
 
Riana Robinson 
Principal 
Riana.Robinson@gov.yk.ca 
 
Shelley McInnis 
Administrative Assistant 
Shelley.mcinnis@gov.yk.ca 
 
Web: 
Www.yesnet.yk.ca/schools/
hiddenvalley 
 
HVS School Council: 
hvscouncil@gmail.com 
 
Dental Therapist: 
Jennifer Kay 
667-3049 
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Report Cards are going home on  

Friday, March 6, 2015. 

 

  

 

 

 

Polar Games 2015 

The grade 6 students enjoyed taking part in this 

year's Polar Games on Feb. 6 & 7.  The students 

took school buses to various schools in White-

horse to participate in bowling, curling, hand-

ball, mini-basketball, soccer and swimming.   

Whitehorse Elementary hosted the dance again 

this year.  It was a lot of fun and a great  

success! 

 

 

Husky Helper Winner 

for the Month of January 

Cadence H. 

 

 

February’s winners will be drawn at our next parade on 

March 3rd. 

  

 

 

March 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Report To The Office 

 

We would like to remind parents to use 

the main entrance only, and to report to 

the office on arrival at school. 

Thank you for keeping Hidden Valley School  

Peanut Free. 

Rayden K. Ada S. 

Dawson W. Ronin T. 

Olivia P. Linnea R. 

Olivia B.  

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=stuffed+animals+husky&hl=en&sa=X&biw=1280&bih=822&tbm=isch&prmd=imvns&tbnid=8PAK-ny-8jp1jM:&imgrefurl=http://www.sodahead.com/fun/do-you-have-any-stuffed-animals/question-1694491/&docid=aHZmKM2hrrZsSM&imgurl=http://image.become.c
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Basketball 

Our Gr. 5/6/7 boys and girls participated in the Yukon Championships on Febru-

ary 13th.  All our players worked hard work and put in a great effort!  The stu-

dents put in a lot of hours practicing in the mornings, during lunch recesses and 

after school improving their skills and team spirit.  Thank you to our coaches, Mr. 

Harms, Ms. Tiana,  Ms. Boardman and Colin Teramura! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wall of Fame 
 
We have started a Wall of Fame at school.  
Please send all newspaper articles/clippings of 
Hidden Valley Students excelling in activities at 
school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Hidden Valley School 
#5 MacPherson Rd 
Whitehorse, YT 
Y1A 5S3 

Phone: 
(867) 667-8164 

Fax: 
(867) 393-6316 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Parade @ 11:00 a.m. Mar. 3 

Report Cards go Home Mar. 6 

Bison Hunt Begins Mar. 7 

School Council Meeting @ 6:00 pm  Mar. 10 

Primary’s @ Kwanlin Dun Cultural Centre 

for French Performance  (11:55 am—2:20pm) 

Mar. 11 

Bison Hunters Return Mar. 12 

Spring Break Mar. 16-27 

Good Friday (No School) Apr. 3 

Easter Monday (No School) Apr. 6 

Bridge Building Contest at PCSS Apr. 11 

Wrestling Tournament Apr. 15 

Parade @ 11:00 a.m. Apr. 21 

Bison Feast Apr. 30 

  

 

LEARNING TO 
LEARN.........FOR 
LIFE


